
HERBERT HOOVER 

The Waldorf Astoria Towers 
New York 22, New York 
January 27, 1954 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

My dear Mr. Carter: 

Your letter arrived as Mr. 
Hoover was leaving for a short 
holiday in Florida. He would of 
course be happy to send you an 
old hat for your collection and he 
will do it upon his return. 

Yours sincerely, 

Madeline Kelly 
Assistant Secretary 

RECEIVED 

JAN 1 1954 


